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PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION IS OPEN FOR 25/26 
SCHOOL YEAR: Registration for church members/siblings 
of current preschool students began 1/21, and registration for 
the general public will begin Monday, 1/27 at 9AM. Registration 
information can be found here: www.colliervilleumc.org/pre-
school.
Please contact Katie McNeal for more information or to setup a 

tour: 901-853-8636 or kmcneal@colliervilleumc.org. Thank you! We would love to 
have you join our preschool family! 

THE GATHERING IS BACK! Join 
us for Wednesday night programming 
for the whole family! Dinner starts at 
6pm (The Table) and is followed by 
The Loft for Students, The Zone for 
kids and The Groups for adults! To get 
more info and register for dinner (not 
required), visit www.colliervilleumc.org/signup.

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY: TUESDAYS 
2/3 - 3/25 TUESDAY AM & PM CLASS TIMES 
AVAILABLE.This exciting study begins meeting 
the first week of February, we will not meet during 
the week of Collierville Schools Spring Break 
(3/17-3/21). You can choose from two different 
class times, both meeting in rm 105/106 on the 

Poplar Campus: Tuesday mornings - 10am - 11:15am | Tuesday evenings - 6pm - 
7:15pm. Find out more and register: www.colliervilleumc.org/signup.

DESSERT WITH DR. JOEY: 2/9 Are you new 
to Collierville United Methodist Church? Would you 
like to meet the assosciate pastor and learn more 
about our mission, vision, and ministries? Please 
come to Dessert with Dr. Joey on Sunday, 2/9 at 4pm in the Common Cup. Dr. 
Joey welcomes getting to know you as well! If you would like to join the church in 
this more intimate setting, please contact Dr. Joey at jreed@colliervilleumc.org or 
901-853-8383 ext. 106.

DISCOVERY WEEKEND: 2/14-16 Discovery Weekend 
2025 will be held February 14-16 at CUMC. During Discovery, 
our 9-12th grade students and adults will lead the 6-8th grade 
students to a deeper relationship with Christ. God’s Word and 
Spirit will guide us as we experience His love together. The cost 
for middle schoolers is $75. The cost for high schoolers is $50. 
To get more info and register: www.colliervilleumc.org/signup.

CHURCH MERCH: We are so excited that we now have 
ways to rep our church in our every day lives. We’ve got 
tees, tumblers, stickers, koozies and yard signs! Where? 
Check for us on Sundays outside the Bride’s Room near the 
Narthex, if we aren’t there, just email Erin Bakken for more 
info: ebakken@colliervilleumc.org.



MISSION MOMENT: LAKESHORE Each month we take a 
few minutes to spotlight ministry partners we are blessed to work 
with which gives us time to see the impact of these partners and 
see how we can assist them physically and financially. This month 

we are showcasing Lakeshore Camp & Retreat Center. This amazing camp offers 
a wide variety of retreats, camps, banquets, and other events all centered around 
providing Christian hospitality, rest and reflection. So many of our members have a 
long history of attending and helping at this incredible camp. To learn more about 
this ministry: www.lakeshorecamp.com.  

WESLEYAN TOUR OF ENGLAND 2025: 5/6 - 5/15 We 
are excited to offer this amazing opportunity to learn about John 
Wesley on a tour of England led by Dr. Deborah Suddarth! The 
trip includes airfare, accommodations, most meals, transportation, tour guides 
and more. More info: www.colliervilleumc.org/england25. Questions? Cathi John-
son: cathijohnson1@att.net.

DR. DEBORAH SUDDARTH ON SABBATICAL: Did you 
see the recent note from Dr. Deb? Check out her recent update here: 
www.colliervilleumc.org/debnote2. We look forward to seeing her 
when she returns, rested, on 4/1/25.

FRIDAYS AT THE POPLAR CAMPUS: As of 1/3, we are closing most of 
the Poplar Campus building on Fridays to minimize unneeded costs. There will 
be staff working in the office, if you would like to meet with them, please contact 
them to set up an appointment. We have several Friday events that will still occur 
as planned and the Preschool will adhere to their normal schedule. 

CARE & PRAYER MINISTRY: meets the 2nd & 4th Thursday of every month 
from 1 - 2pm in Rm 100. We lift the names in prayer for those to whom we are 
sending cards. We welcome anyone who would like to participate in this ministry. 
Questions call: Beth Vornbrock, 901-299-1146. 

LIFE AFTER LOSS: SECOND SUNDAY OF THE MONTH The Life Af-
ter Loss meets in room 100 from 1pm - 3:30pm every 2nd Sunday of the month. 
Bring a sack lunch & join us for fellowship & discussion. Please contact Beth Vorn-
brock, 901-299-1146 or Lucy Bond, 615-943-9818.

FLOWER MINISTRY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: The 
Flower Ministry arranges and delivers flowers to those who 
are confined or isolated at home, coping with illness/surgery, 
suffering a loss, as well as celebrating joys. Flower days are 
the 2nd & 4th Tuesday of each month (9am for arrangers and anytime after 11am 
for deliverers). This ministry is a blessing to both recipients and the dedicated 
volunteers. We are also in need of 6” - 8” full arrangement vases (NOT bud vases 
please) Please contact Judy Caulk for more details: jhcaulk@gmail.com.

GIVING OPTIONS: Thank you for your continued financial support and gener-
osity to further God’s Mission and Vision through Collierville UMC! Thank you for 
being a blessing. Here are multiple options for you to utilize at this time:
  USPS: 454 W. Poplar, Collierville, TN 38017 
  www.colliervilleumc.org/giving 
  Church Center App 



WHO WE ARE: COLLIERVILLEUMC.ORG/WHOWEARE

VISION: “Reaching out to transform lives by extending God’s love to all.”
Our vision is to extend the hope, love, peace, and joy we experience in Christ 
to all of those around us, so that they, too, might truly experience Christ’s 
transforming power in their life.
MISSION: “To know Christ and to make Him known.”
We engage and connect people with a saving knowledge of Christ and then 
equip and send them to do the same for others.

 
 
 

 

NEXT STEPS:
JOIN/CONNECT: We want to make it easy for you to build lasting friendships 
and find people who share your interests. Our purpose is to help you connect 
to Christ and a faith community. Whether you’re new here, attended for awhile, 
or are ready to jump right in, we are here to help you connect to a strong 
community that learns, serves and grows together: colliervilleumc.org/groups

SERVE: When you serve at Collierville United Methodist Church, you are a vital 
part of a team committed to helping you, and others, grow in Christ. We have 
serving opportunities that fit your gifts and availability: colliervilleumc.org/serve

CARE: You don’t have to go through difficult seasons alone. Whatever you’re 
facing, we know that a first step in a hard journey is to talk to someone. We have 
trained volunteers who listen and pray with people about whatever is going on in 
their life. colliervilleumc.org/careandsupport

GIVE: There is no better return on an investment than giving to God through 
the local church. If you feel led to give to the mission, vision, and ministry of this 
church, please visit our website for secure and automated giving: colliervilleumc.
org/give

PASTOR ON CALL: If you need to talk with a pastor during an emergency or 
let the church know that you or another member are in the hospital please call 
901.471.6630.
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